
The Gerson School Difference
The Gerson School is an alternative placement for students whose emotional, 
social and behavioral struggles have impacted their ability to succeed in a public 
setting. Many emotionally vulnerable students were hard hit by the pandemic 
and have had great difficulty adjusting to a normal routine. Chronic sadness, 
hopelessness, social difficulties and increased anxiety may be leading to school 
avoidance and truancy issues, disruptive behavior and para-suicidal behaviors.       
Gerson School can help get students back on track through academic and mental 
health support. Currently offering grades 6-12, we will be expanding to grades 
4 and 5 in Fall 2023. At Gerson, we’ll get your students re-engaged and on the 
path toward graduation. 

Attend our District Open House to learn how The Gerson School  
can benefit students in your school district!

District Open House May 5th

Gerson School District Open House 
Friday, May 5th

9:00 - 11:00 a.m.
(light refreshments served)

10427 Detroit Ave., Cleveland
Applewood Centers Children’s Aid Society Campus

Student-Led Tours

New Maker Space Demonstrations

Music and Art Room Showcase

Please call 216.487.1422 today!
GersonSchool.org


